
From:   Krystle Curnutte   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   December 13, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0880-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1.) Earth stations have been updated in the 442 and application as appropriate.   
2.) There are no earth stations in United States associated with the X-band (8049.25-8050.75 MHz)
operations.


